
Dear Valued Shareholders, 

We hope this message finds you well. As you may be aware, our company has recently made the 

decision to delist from the stock exchange. We understand that this may raise concerns regarding 

the future direction of our company, and we would like to take this opportunity to reassure you 

of our commitment to driving long-term growth and value. 

Our strategic plans are firmly in place, and we are confident in our ability to navigate this 

transition successfully. We continue to focus on our core business operations and exploring 

innovative opportunities that align with our vision. 

Despite the delisting, we remain dedicated to transparent communication with our shareholders. 

We will provide regular updates on our progress and initiatives as we move forward. Our 

leadership team is committed to ensuring that our business remains resilient and positioned for 

future success. 

Thank you for your continued support and trust in our company. Together, we will embrace the 

opportunities that lie ahead. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


